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28th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

UCAS fair and Northumbria University Academic Trips 

 

Your child is invited to attend two academic trips to support their post 18 progression. For both trips 

students will be asked to make their own travel arrangements with clear meeting points and times. If 

students are struggling to make arrangements school can supply Arriva passes to support. 

 On Friday 13th June we have booked the students a slot at the national UCAS fair at the Utilita Arena 

11.30-2pm. At this event students will be able to speak with universities from across the country alongside 

apprenticeship providers, providing a valuable research activity before students begin their UCAS 

applications. Students need to meet staff outside the entrance of the arena at 11am.  

On Tuesday 24th June we will be visiting Northumbria University where students will have the opportunity 
to do a full campus tour and complete a range of University workshops to support their applications. 
Students will need to meet staff outside Sport Central at 9.30 in Newcastle. Students will be given a lunch 
voucher to spend on campus. The event will run until 2pm. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
James Moore 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 

 


